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Save the date! The 9th 

International Evidence Based 

Librarianship & Practice 

(EBLIP9) conference will be 

held June 18-21, 2017 in 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania USA. This 

gathering will emphasize evidence-based 

practice in libraries with pre-conference 

workshops, presentations, and networking 

opportunities. The conference host is Drexel 

University which has a long tradition of 

practical training, civic engagement, and 

academic technology leadership. Calls for 

participation for program sessions and pre-

conference workshops, will go out in the 

coming months. Keep abreast of the latest 

EBLIP9 news via the conference twitter 

account: @eblip9 or the conference website: 

http://libguides.library.drexel.edu/EBLIP9  

 

If you have questions about this upcoming 

conference or potential ideas for pre-

conference workshops, please contact John 

Wiggins, co-chair of the local organizing 

committee at eblip9@drexel.edu  
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